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Teaching, Learning & Relevance
Current Work

● The middle school is changing to iReady for our math interim assessment for the
2024-25 school year

○ In order for us to get baseline data for our students and to help staff plan for next
year, we will be doing a 4th interim assessment with our 6th and 7th graders this
month

○ 8th grade students that will be going into Pre-Algebra in 9th grade next year will
also be taking this assessment

● Continued work with our 6-8 content teams
○ ELA is moving forward with My Perspectives as our curriculum next year

■ This was the curriculum that was piloted in the middle school for this year
■ Mr. Schommer is working with the staff for continued professional

development with this curriculum
○ Math is continuing their curriculum review and planning for next year with the

substitution of iReady for Fastbridge
● Continued work with our BLT around building-level initiatives

Whole Student
Current Work

● Upward Bound
○ We may have 5 students that will be entering this program next year

● 7th grade Mini Business World
○ Mini Business World was a very successful day for our 7th grade students

● WEB
○ The May Development day for our new leaders will take place in the afternoon of

May 15th
■ Those leaders will also be participating in our 5th grade transition day on

May 10th
○ Mrs. Cerny will also be getting trained as a staff WEB Leader this summer

● 8th grade ACP
○ On May 1st the 8th grade students will be visiting NTC and Safer (Fire and Police

Department Facility) in Rib Mountain
■ This will allow 8th grade students to experience the academic side of

these careers and also see real life applications
● 6th grade ACP

○ 6th grade students will be going to Trees for Tomorrow on May 29th
● Youth Mental Health FirstAid Training

○ Mrs. Cerny participated in Youth Mental Health First Aid Training on April 30th
■ This training will allow her to complete Train the Trainer in this program

this summer. This training will assist her with advising Raise Your Voice
and to be able to provide the training to others, if needed.

● Raise Your Voice
○ Raise Your Voice has 51 students (middle school and high school) who signed up

to participate



■ The first meeting is on May 7th
● Students will talk about future projects, the direction of the club,

and receive a Youth Mental Health First Aid Training.
■ Raise Your Voice is also helping to sponsor the TMS Color Run on May

31st
● 5th grade transition day

○ Mrs. Cerny is organizing a 5th grade transition day for our incoming 5th graders
for next year. This will take place on May 10th and is for both TES and St. Mary’s
students.

Communication & Community Engagement
Current Work

● TMS May Newsletter

District Workforce
Current Work

● Mrs. Cerny is working on putting together a teacher wellness night for our staff on
Wednesday, May 8th

○ Staff will have the opportunity to participate in a spring succulent workshop after
school during Teacher Appreciation Week

https://www.smore.com/n/nm14q

